Minutes of a Commlittee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held it 16 Brading Close
on February 27th, 2001.

The meeting open at 7.45 p.m.

Present: . ;
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Denis Coleman, Esther Carpenter, Ernie Spray and Ron & Connie
Longley.

Apologies for absence:
An apology was received from Ron Powell.

Minutes:
The minutes of the previous meeting having been circulated were taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:
Part of the financial report was missing from the printed Minutes. It should have read “£3 was received
tonight for two badges. This leaves £10.33p and a few stamps in petty cash”.

Financial report:

Donations of £1 from Tom Wakefield; £10 from Bob Seward; £10 from Norman Channon and £4.50p
trom Pete Wall have been received and receipts issued.

A loss of £12.40 was made on the Dinner and we paid £16.80p for engraving the Ladies Salver. £5 each
was paid tonight to Arthur and Esther for phone usage during the Dinner period.

The Bank balance is now £739,09 and petty cash contains £10.43p and stamps. The Bank and receipt
books were checked and approved.

Dinner/Dance 2001: 2,

All reports received so far have been very favourable with everybody enjoying themselves and a lot of
remarks about how good the meal was.

With only forty five attending the loss of only £12.40 was not a bad outcome.

Dinner/Dance 2002:

As agreed at the previous meeting the Chairman booked this for the last Saturday in January and Esther
confirmed this when paying the bill.

Our entertainer Joyce Oliver has now retired and we have to wait for John Tobin to return from his
overseas tour to confirm that the Wild Oats will be with us next year.

Any other business:
It was agreed that Veronica Hayward should be the recipient of the Ladies Salver next year.
Some debate took place about a possible Summer Meet at Pett but was left open ‘il the next meeting.

it was decided to invite John & Joan King to become associate- members. John has been a great supporter
of us for very many years.

Date of next meeting:
The next committee meeting was arrang,ed for Tuesday May 15th 2001 to be held at 16 Brading Close
at 7.30pm.
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There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was
expressed to the Chair and agreed by all. The meeting closed at 8.30pm
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Date: May 15th, 2001



